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Farewell to BE CSE-AIML Students 
 

The Association of Computer Science and Engineering Students (ACSES) organized a Farewell 

Program for the first graduating batch of BE CSE (AI & ML) students on the 30
th

 April 2024, from 

12.30 pm to 05.30 pm. The farewell meant to celebrate their four-year journey in the department, 

share and express emotions, bid a heartwarming farewell to them and give them best wishes for their 

future endeavours. 28 BE students and all SE and TE students and faculty participated in the farewell 

ceremony. 

The farewell ceremony began with an inspirational and guidance speech by our principal Dr. Kaushal 

Prasad, followed by BE students sharing their emotional moments spent with their classmates, juniors 

and teachers. All the faculty members shared their experiences of BE students during their three-year 

stay in the department.  Mr. Zohaib Hamdule was felicitated by the principal sir for his commendable 

achievement in GATE 2024 exam. The farewell ceremony included a video presentation, dance 

performances, short funny games, etc. where everyone interacted with each other making memories 

of a lifetime. The ceremony ended with refreshments and giving best wishes to the outgoing students. 

The farewell ceremony was organized by ACSES committee students under the guidance of Prof. 

Akshay Shetye, Faculty coordinator of ACSES and the Head, Prof. Vrishali V. Nimbalkar. 
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Photographs of the Farewell Ceremony

 

BE student Miss Sanika Pawar expressing her thoughts during the Farewell 

 

Group photograph of BE student of AY 2023-24 


